
 

 

City of Hillsdale 

Announcing the start of the 

ICE Grant street reconstruction of 

Garden, Mead, Vine, and Rippon 

Streets 
 

Construction will begin on Friday, March 23, 2018 with the removal 

of 40 trees on Rippon Ave (in which replacement of large nursery 

stock will happen at the end of construction). 

Please be aware of possible temporary street closures / detours 

during the project.  The local contractor will be DuBois Trucking & 

Excavating who will be keeping local residents up to date on 

activities.  Street work is expected to start approximately April 10, 

2018 and continue thru the end of October 2018. 

 

 

The City of Hillsdale is requesting NO Parking on 

these streets during this time frame.  Any vehicle 

parked will be towed away at the owner’s expense. 

Any questions call (517) 437-6490 


